
 

St Cecilia’s Public School 

Heartiest Congratulations!!!  

Chirag Thapar Batch 2022-23  

for Clearing Intermediate Examination ICAI  

(Both Groups together) 

 

 
Chirag Thapar 

 

With great pride and joy, the Cecilian management, staff and students heartily 

congratulate Alumni Chirag Thapar Batch 2022-23 for his noteworthy 

accomplishment in Intermediate Examination of ICAI  (Both groups given together) . 

The results were declared on 11
th

 July by ICAI where Chirag scored 393 marks out of 

600. Congratulations to Chirag as well as his Parents on the benchmark achievement. 

Madam Principal congratulated and praised Chirag and quoted him to be an example 

full of motivation for his juniors with similar goals, The Cecilian fraternity wishes 

Chirag good luck and success in his future professional endeavours. Congratulations 

once again!!!  

 

 


